
STORMWATER FINANCING STUDY

JOIN US!
A Stormwater Financing Study is underway to investigate a 
sustainable and fair funding source to support the City’s current 
stormwater program. Drop by a Public Information Centre 
to learn more about the future of fi nancing Thunder Bay’s 
stormwater management program. 

Tuesday, January 23, 2018
Italian Cultural Centre,
123 Algoma Street North,
Thunder Bay

Drop in between 4 pm and 8 pm.
Presentations at 5 pm and 7 pm.
Bus Routes: 3M Memorial,
11 John,
13 John-Jumbo

STAY INFORMED!
Please visit the Study website at thunderbay.ca/stormwaterplan 
for study updates, and to submit your ideas and feedback.

COMMENTS / IDEAS / QUESTIONS?
PLEASE CONTACT US AT:

Pippy Warburton, P. Eng.
AECOM
519-650-8629
pippy.warburton@aecom.com

Aaron Ward, P. Eng.
City of Thunder Bay
807-625-2444
award@thunderbay.ca 

WHAT IS STORMWATER?
Stormwater comes from the rain and 
melted snow that fl ows over land. In 
our city, most stormwater runs off hard 
surfaces like roofs and driveways, 
carrying pollution into waterways, and 
potentially causing fl ooding along the 
way. Managing stormwater protects the 
health and safety of our community!
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